
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 13, 2013 
 
 

Re:  New Port Hours at Selected Neighbor Island Ports 
 

Dear Valued Customer: 
   

Effective Monday, November 18, 2013, we will have new, extended hours of operation at our ports of 
Kawaihae, Kahului, Nawiliwili, and Hilo on selected days which are reflected in red: 

 
Monday Tuesday

Kawaihae 7:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
Kahului 7:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
Nawiliwili 7:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.

Hilo
No Changes            
(7:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m.) 7:30 a.m.-3:00 p.m.

No Changes                  
(7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.)

 
 

The hours of operations for all other days will remain the same.  There are no changes for the Port 
of Honolulu, Port of Kaunakakai, and Port of Kaumalapau.   

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please call your local Young Brothers office or refer to our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com . 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ Matthew J. Humphrey 
Matthew J. Humphrey 
Vice President and General Manager 

 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/�

